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IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT YOU ACT RESPONSIBLY FOR THE BENEFIT OF ALL
PORTLANDERS & TOTALLY REJECT THE SOUTH PARK BLOCKS MASTER
PLAN. DEVISED BY A CONSULTANT FROM NY
IT WOULD BE DISASTROUS FOR THE CRITICAL NEED OF PRESERVING ALL
TREES IN PORTLAND--ESPECIALLY DOWNTOWN. THOSE TREES ARE
HEALTHY & THE CITY COUNCIL IS BEING CONNED
INTO THINKING ANY OF THE SOUTH PARK BLOCKS TREES ACTUALLY
NEED REMOVAL. THEY ARE HEALTHY & IT IS IMPORTANT TO PRESERVE
THEM.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION,

Jynx Houston
7605 SE Lincoln St.
Portland 97215
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